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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy & Environment: 

 

I respectfully request you SUPPORT HB 3546. Big tech companies like Amazon and 

Google use vast amounts of energy for servers and data centers, many located in or 

planned to be located in Oregon. This strains our grid and drives  up energy 

costs. HB3546 ensures that large energy users contribute their fair share to grid 

infrastructure and energy costs. Oregon families and small businesses should not be 

footing the bill for giant corporations. 

 

I implore you to SUPPORT HB 3546 to create stronger protections for Oregon 

families. We cannot be subsidizing the growth of big businesses on our energy bills. 

HB 3546 protects our energy bills, holds data centers accountable, and makes our 

entire utility system stronger. 

 

I respectfully request you SUPPORT HB 3546. 

 

With gratitude, 

Larry Sipe 

Salem, Oregon 


